
Jim, not until I oinked up TIM dated 5/21/73 this morning 
did I realize how careless I've been in overlooking some-
thing that must be u great investigative lead and could, 
without investigation, toll us sone things. It is the 
pocket addresebooks taken from the Cubans by the Washington 
police and I think used in evidence by the prosecution. 
The one a small facsimile of which was used by TI1.1 (p.17) 
is quite neat and has to have 'neon made up after 4/17/71 
unless Barker perjured himself. (He testified that is the 
first time he had se m Bunt in 10 years.) Because it lists 
Liddy as "George" I have no doubt it was compiled after 
4/71. Or, after theboginning of the Nixon Gestapo. It might 
lead to other crimes and activities, could toll us the 
kinds of associates these people had (and I'd not exclude 
the Nalkdt and Hargis type in conjecturina, or other 
Cubans who, in turn, may have been involved in unexposed 
jobs. It also might add up to nothing without considerable 
work. But i think it is worth the effort, if you canN get 
to the courthouse, to copy it. I'd like a facsimile of the 
Hunt page in any event. if au effort is made to den,* it, I 
think use by TEE waives any proper right. if as I may, I 
ask Raul Ramirez to get a copy, I'll lot you know. no has 
been in touch with re. 73 6/2/73 


